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From: Christine Bowlin <rncllc@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 2:48 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Sandoval County Commission, 

My name is Marie Nester and I live in Rio Rancho.  I am very concerned about the Stoddard Ordinance and 
cannot understand why you have to rush it through like you are.  You don't even have the results of $60k study 
you already paid for!  Please table this issue until you have enough information to make the best decisions for 
the most Sandoval County citizens.   

Marie 


